
 

February 2023 
 
 
Dear Friend: 

SeniorCare Inc. is celebrating the 49th Anniversary of our Annual Meals on Wheels Breakfast 
Fundraiser (formerly our Valentine’s Breakfast), which has grown to become a well-attended, 
community-centered event.  The breakfast benefits SeniorCare’s Meals on Wheels program and 
provides much needed funding. After two years of “virtual” breakfasts, we are excited to return 
to our in-person event and hope you will join us on March 31st at the Gloucester House! 

The need continues to grow, and we are writing to ask for your support. 

SeniorCare currently delivers Meals on Wheels to more than 600 older adults each day.  
Annually, this means 168,000 home-delivered meals and 24,000 meals served at dining sites in 
Beverly, Gloucester, Essex, Manchester-by-the-Sea, Rockport, Ipswich, Hamilton, Topsfield, and 
Wenham. 

We hope we can count on you to help keep these meals coming.   

The 49th Annual Meals on Wheels Breakfast Fundraiser 
Friday, March 31, 2023, 7:00 a.m. – 9:30 a.m. 
Hosted by the Gloucester House Restaurant 

Seven Seas Wharf, Gloucester 

We are so grateful to all who have supported us in past years, and we hope you will continue.  
Please see the enclosed sponsor form to see how you can help. 

For more information, please contact Jeanette Nolan at jeanette.nolan@seniorcareinc.org or 
978-281-1750. 

Thank you very much for your on-going support of our older community. 

Sincerely, 
 
  
Scott Trenti 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
Enc. 
 
SeniorCare Inc. is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization. All contributions made to the agency are tax deductible to the extent permitted by law. 
SeniorCare Inc. and its programs are funded in whole, or in part, by contracts with/or grants from the Massachusetts Executive Office of Elder 
Affairs, the Federal Administration for Community Living and other funding sources.  

Our Meals on Wheels Breakfast is Back 
A Wicked Good Breakfast for a Wicked Good Cause! 
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